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Les Grands Ballets returns to the stage on April 21 with a new show 

 

Montreal, March 18, 2021 - It is with a lot of emotion and relief that Les Grands Ballets has 
welcomed the news of the reopening of theatres and show venues last Tuesday. 

 

Considering that the current sanitary measures limit audiences to 250 people, barely 10% of 
theatre capacity, the company has had to make the difficult decision to postpone its shows Luna 
and Sleeping Beauty, which were scheduled to be held this spring. These complex and large-
scale productions will take the stage in April 2022 and June 2022, when the company will be 
able to accommodate all ticket holders. 

 

Les Grands Ballets’ dancers and artists will nonetheless reunite with their audience from April 
21 to 25, 2021 with a new mixed programming that will offer the best of the company’s classical 
and contemporary repertoire. All details on this new production will be announced next week. 

 

The entire Les Grands Ballets’ artistic team continues to rehearse and create since returning to 
the studios. Get a glimpse with this exclusive video at what the dancers have been working on 
during this special year. 
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